FC86. Referral from Scrutiny Committee — 2 February 2017
Scrutiny Plan - Fly tipping

Council considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Housing Services
presenting a recommendation that the next Scrutiny Plan includes fly tipping and
associated areas.

The Scrutiny Committee has considered a report on the impact of special uplift
charges on contaminated bins and housing estate management at its meeting on 2
February 2017 (ref SC33) and had agreed to refer the topic to Council for
consideration of inclusion of fly tipping and associated issues in the Scrutiny Plan.

Decision

Council agreed to include fly tipping and associated issues in the Scrutiny
Plan.



